## FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

## WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

> September 10, 1929, St. 6314.

SUBJECT: Member Bank Call Report for June 29, 1929.

Dear Sir:

We are forwarding to you under separate cover copies of the Board's Member Bank Call Report No. 44, showing the condition of member banks on June 29, 1929. Please forward a copy to each member bank in your district that has expressed a desire to receive copies of call reports as issued.

You will note that the arrangement of the call report has been considerably changed, the principal changes being the elimination of detailed figures for state bank members and the inclusion for the first time of a classification of loans and investments. The forthcoming September issue of the Federal Reserve Bulletin will contain an announcement of the additional data now made available in the call report.

Very truly yours,

E. L. Smead, Chief, Division of Bank Operations.

TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS\*